
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5 October 2022 
 
NEWSLETTER 
 
Welcome to our first newsletter for October.  The weather is starting to get cooler so please remember to 
send your child into school with a coat.  As with all items of clothing please write your child's name clearly 
in the coat so, if they do misplace it, we can find it easily.  
 
Last week some of our year 6 pupils represented the school in some local football tournaments.  We were 
very proud of how well the pupils behaved and were gracious in victory and defeat.  They tried their best 
and showed real 'determination to succeed' which is all we can ask of them.   
 
In our whole school assembly on Monday we had our first Times Tables Rockstar Race with our 
fastest mathematicians in year 6 racing to see who could answer the most multiplication and division 
tables in one minute.  All the children who took part did very well and kept a cool head but we must 
congratulate Mirhat who managed to answer 47 questions in 60 seconds!   We are now all looking forward 
to see our year 5 pupils compete next Monday. 
 
Yesterday, our year 1 pupils have been out on a walk as part of their geography topic to explore the local 
area.  They were very excited to see the Tottenham Hotspur Stadium, local shops, different types of houses 
and to see Sainsburys!   
 
Next week some pupils will be representing the school in Netball and Dodgeball tournaments.  You will 
receive a letter if your children have been chosen to attend either of these.   
We also have the launch of our Tottenham University Programme for year 5 pupils and again, you will 
receive a letter if your child is involved.  Finally, we are looking forward to hearing what 6N have been 
learning in their class assembly on the 13th October at 10:30; parents of pupils in 6N are encouraged to 
attend.   
 

Thank you to everyone who has shared their views on Parent Link.  We are always pleased to hear your views, please 

use the link below if you would like to share with us  https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-

views/survey/1621  

Kind regards 

Mrs M Kokotsis 

Headteacher 
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